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On December 5, the New York State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) recommended the

nomination of the entire South Village Historic District (SVHD) to the State and National

Registers of Historic Places. The SVHD will soon be listed on the State Register of Historic

Places, and the recommendation paves the way for listing in the National Register as well.

You can find my letter to SHPO supporting the nomination below.


